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I’m a lifelong Oregonian who strongly opposes removing our time-tested and SAFE 

mail in ballot system. This program started as a result of bipartisan support and has 

worked successfully in the decades since. For me personally, it gives me an 

opportunity to review candidates and ballot measures on my time. It’s convenient, 

safe, and easy - why change that?  Voting should be accessible to everyone, 

including my elderly voter with mobility issues. It’s our patriotic duty to protect 

Oregon's mail in ballot program.  


